CRC LEME REGOLITH SYMPOSIUM
5 to 9 November 2006, Hahndorf Resort, South Australia

LEME staff and students are invited to nominate for an opportunity to participate in the 2006 Regolith Symposium.
It is recommended that everyone liaise with their respective Program Leaders, prior to nominating.  There is a limit on the number of participants that can be accommodated.  The CEO and Program Leaders will have the final decision on who will attend and folks will be advised during April of success or not, along with instructions re abstracts, registration, deadlines etc
Nominations should be sent, per email attachment, to Sue Game (susan.game@csiro.au), LEME HO, by Friday 31 March.   Please use the attached nomination form, which will also be placed on the staff intranet.   (or fax 08 6436 8560)
Conditions for participation and information:
· LEME HO will cover travel, accommodation and meals.   Participants should be prepared to cover their own personal expenses during the period.  
· There is a registration fee of $60 per staff member and $20 per student, such fee to come from Program/Project/student operating budgets.

· It is expected that every participating researcher and student will either present a talk, or a poster
· The title of such talk/poster should be included in the nomination

· Administrators are welcome and are not expected to present.  Please liaise with your respective Program Leaders.  

· All participants must stay for the duration of the Symposium, and all must stay at the Hahndorf Resort, which is approx 30 minutes from Adelaide CBD.  The majority of accommodation will be shared chalets.
· Participants will arrive for Sunday evening 5 November and will depart after luncheon on Thursday 9.   The formal program will include three and a half days of talks and poster presentations.  

· There will also be a social program including invited speakers in the evenings.   

· Some LEME Board Members will attend the presentation sessions, but all will be present at the final dinner on the Wednesday evening, and will have a Board Meeting at the Resort on Thursday afternoon.

The Symposium will address the strategic themes of CRC LEME, which include:

-  Improving our understanding of regolith processes and landscape evolution

-  Making exploration geochemistry work through cover

-  Developing geophysical techniques to interpret regolith architecture

-  Using regolith knowledge to enhance prospectivity in geological regions

-  Developing methods to map and predict salinity with outcomes linked to mitigation and remediation

A high standard volume of extended/refereed abstracts, plus CD will be produced as per previous LEME Regolith Symposia.  

We look forward to receiving your nominations.  

Regards 
Sue Game, Centre Support Officer
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